
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

This term in Science we have explored basic body parts. We have 

labelled the human body and described the main function of the body 

part. We particularly enjoyed making a ‘paper person’ and adding on 

the labels of the outside of the body.  We have also talked about some 

inside body parts (brain, heart, lungs, bones and muscles) and 

discussed what they do.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       in Year 1 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

St. John’s 

Yeva, Gledion, Lavi, Gabriel, 

Rex and Sapphire. 

St. Edmunds 

Brodie, Youssef, Marina, 

Cara, Nikoleta and Leon. 

 

In English, the children have 

enjoyed writing based on the 

text ‘We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt.’ We performed the story 

with actions and wrote 

sentences to describe what 

happened to the story.  

More recently, we have been 

writing our own versions of 

‘The Three Little Pigs.’ The 

children enjoyed changing the 

characters of the three little 

pigs and the wolf to different 

animals. In St. John’s, we 

wrote about ‘The Three Little 

Hedgehogs and the Big Bad 

Fox.’ In St. Edmund’s we wrote 

about ‘The Three Little Fish 

and the Big Bad Shark.’ 

 

 

     

 

 

In History, we have begun our 

Explorer topic by looking at the 

achievements of Neil Armstrong 

– the first person on the moon.  

In Religious Education, we have 

been learning about belonging 

to different communities – 

school, class and family.  

In Computing, we have been 

learning about what the word 

‘technology’ means.  

During our PSHE lessons, we 

have discussed class rules, 

building relationships with other 

children in the class and 

discussed what it feels like to be 

new in school.  

 

 

 

In Maths, we have been practicing 

counting forwards and backwards to and 

from 20. We have also learned to 

recognise numbers in numeral and written 

forms. In our lessons, we have been 

practicing forming our numbers in the 

correct direction and spelling numbers to 

10 in words. We have practically made 

numbers to 10 and identified what is one 

more and one less of the given number.  

We have also begun our unit on addition, 

where we have been practicing our 

number bonds to 10 and adding numbers 

to 10. We have also investigated different 

ways of sorting objects by their colour, 

shape or type.  



A snap shot of our wonderful learning… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Writing our own stories based 

on The Three Little Pigs. 


